
Please vote NO on SB  554. The second amendment still reads:
"...the right of the people to keep and bear Arms shall not be infringed." While we must not overlook the responsibilities of the 2nd 
amendment the right to bear arms shall not be infringed especially when licensed with a concealed handgun license or traveling to 
or from a hunting or fishing trip and one stops to at a public building (such as a gas station or grocery store).


